
 

 

 

2nd November 2021 
 
To 
The President/Secretary, 
All Affiliated States of BSFI 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Wishing you and your families a very happy Diwali and season’s 
greetings. 
 
We have been approached by many State Associations and players 
regarding the schedule of the forthcoming National Championships. We 
wish to inform you all that whatever is circulated in social media is not 
the official communication from the BSFI. 
 
The official mail with respect to the playing schedule would be sent 
during the day today. 
 
We once again request all to adhere to the official communication from 
BSFI and ignore the frivolous messages circulating in the social media. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 

 
SUNIL BAJAJ 
Secretary General 
 
 


